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SEPTEMBER 20, 2013

VIA EMAIL
To: The Honorable Mike Bonin, Councilmember, 11" District City of Los Angeles mike.bonin@|acity.org
The Honorable Paul Koretz, Councilmember, 5" District, City of Los Angeles paul.koretz@lacity.org
Cc: Len Nguyen, Field Deputy, CD11 len.nguyen@lacity.org
Jay Greenstein, Chief Field Deputy West Los Angeles Field Office jay.areenstein@lacity.org
Re: Upcoming And/Or Ongoing LADWP Contract Negotiations:

Dear Councilmembers:

At the regularly scheduled meeting held September 10, 2013, The Mar Vista Community Council approved the
following policy motion by a vote of 12-0-1:

The MVCC supports the following recommendations to the Mayor and City Council for their upcoming and/or ongoing
LADWEP contract negotiations:

1

2.

Sincerely,

—

The MVCC supports ongoing reform in LADWP policy to reduce the overall bonus/overtime amount that LADWP
employees are currently receiving.

The MVCC supports a termination of the clause requiring increases in LADWP employee pay when outside
private contractors are called in to perform necessary water/power infrastructure maintenance, installation,
customer service or construction.

The MVCC opposes any LADWP labor action (such as a strike) that would threaten the construction,
maintenance or operation of any water/power City infrastructure.

The MVCC supports full disclosure of City Budget impacts relative to the proposed contract.
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haron Commins, Chair
Mar Vista Community Council



